
Good Evening, Kiser!  This is principal Merrie Conaway.  Check out this week’s Tiger Times linked 
below for information about Open House, joining PTA, volunteering, athletics, and more.  The Tiger 
Times is sent out through Connect Ed email and posted on Kiser Middle Facebook each week.  If 
you are not receiving Connect Ed emails, please contact our data manager, Ms. Sykes to update 
your Powerschool account.  Schedules have been released to parents via Parent Portal and to 
students through their Powerschool access.  If you cannot access your child’s schedule, you may 
pick up a copy at Open House.  We can also enroll you in Parent Portal at that time.  If your child's 
schedule is incomplete or incorrect, please contact our counseling office. If your child would like to 
change their schedule, we will consider requests made beginning on August 27th.We hope to see 
all of our families this Wednesday, August 21st for Open House.  Students with last names A-G may 
attend 5:00 – 5:45; last names H-N from 5:45 – 6:30; last names O-Z 6:30 – 7:15.  Our first day of 
school is August 26th.  Have a great evening and we will see you Wednesday!    
https://secure.smore.com/n/3mu2c 
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